
Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) (Wales) 

Order 2012 
 

PUBLICITY AND CONSULTATION BEFORE APPLYING FOR PLANNING PERMISSION  

NOTICE UNDER ARTICLES 2C AND 2D 

 

(to be served on owners and/or occupiers of adjoining land and community consultees; and 

displayed by site notice on or near the location of the proposed development) 

 

Purpose of this notice: this notice provides the opportunity to comment directly to the 

developer on a proposed development prior to the submission of a planning application to the 

local planning authority (“LPA”).  Any subsequent planning application will be published by the 

relevant LPA; any comments provided in response to this notice will not prejudice your ability 

to make representations to the LPA on any related planning application.  You should note that 

any comments submitted may be placed on the public file. 

 

Proposed development at Ysgol Dolgarrog, Conway Road, Dolgarrog, Conwy, LL32 8QE 

I give notice that K & C Construction, Enterprise House, Tir Llwyd Enterprise Park, Kinmel Bay, 

Conwy, LL18 5JZ 

Is intending to apply for planning permission for the demolition of existing school building and 

canteen and construction of new primary school with associated works. 

In respect of the 28-day consultation period all information is available to view or download at 

the following website: www.conwy.gov.uk/eductationconsultations  

A Hard copy will be available to view at:  Conwy County Borough Council 

Bodlondeb 

Bangor Road 

Conwy 

LL32 8DU 

Any comments are to be forwarded to TACP Architects Ltd at the following address: 

 

TACP Architects Ltd 

Pembroke House 

Ellice Way 

Wrexham Technology Park 

LL13 7YT 

 

Alternatively email to admin@tacparchitects.co.uk  

By Date: 23rd May 2017 

 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

Date: …………………………………………………………………………   


